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To: MEAG Power Participants

From: Doug Lego

Date: 7/8/15

Re: Corporate Affairs - Organizational Changes

This memo is to inform you of organizational changes taking place at MEAG Power, and to
recognize certain individuals for their achievements. Listed below are changes taking place in
MEAG?’s Corporate Affairs department.

v" Frank Crane, Director of Government and Corporate Affairs, will retire as of July 31%
after twenty-six (26+) years of valued service to MEAG Power. Frank was MEAG’s
first governmental affairs employee and has made numerous contributions to MEAG in
the area of legislative, regulatory and corporate affairs.

v Paul Warfel, Senior Regional Manager in the central Georgia region, will be promoted
to succeed Frank as the Director of Government and Corporate Affairs, effective
August 1%, Paul is a valued contributor to the MEAG staff and we look forward to
supporting Paul in this new role.

v Holly Bisig starts today at MEAG Power as the new Regional Manager in the central
Georgia region. Holly, formerly with Electric Cities of Georgia, holds a B.S. in
Industrial Organization Psychology and minor in Business Management from Marshall
University. Holly can be reached at hbisig@meagpower.org or (770) 661-2889. Please join
us in welcoming Holly to MEAG Power.

We’re looking forward to seeing many of you at the MEAG Power Annual Meeting next
week. It will be a great time to make new introductions and renew friendships. We hope you’ll
join MEAG Power in congratulating these individuals on their achievements.

Additionally, over the next couple months Paul and Holly will be visiting with the MEAG
Participants in the central Georgia region to make introductions and transition responsibilities.
In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to call us anytime at 770-563-0300 should needs arise.



